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Prez Says, 
 Wow what a warm up we have this next week! I don't want anyone going to pre-fish Granbury because I 

will be on a cruise.  Just kidding. Your VP, Mr. Smith, will be conducting the meeting. I need a big 

shout out for Lake Tawakoni for a lake nomination if you feel it in your hearts. That was just a teaser. 

We have an opportunity to work with another cap company and these caps will be the Richardson 112 

caps. The ball caps will be around $15.00. 

 Our 1st tournament was a great one with a big turnout. Congratulations to Gene Rodgers for the win. I 

am looking forward to our Granbury tournament on the 15th of February. This will be a true cold water 

event. 

 Stay warm and good luck on Granbury, 

Your President, Kurtis Walker 
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Monthly Club Tournament 

Granbury Lake out of Rough Creek. Normal hours on 15 Feb. 
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Tournament Director Notices 

**Check with the Tournament Director when you check in to determine if weather conditions require the use 

of the weigh in balls before you bring your fish to the weigh in line.** 

**Please do not disrupt the weigh-in staff to inquire about weights or other issues. Be considerate of the 

weigh-in staff.  All weight information will be provided upon request after the weigh-in** 

**All contestants must check in on the weigh in sheet prior to 3.30 pm.  Late check in will result in a DQ** 

**Only the passenger or driver of the same boat may check in for both contestants** 

**If you must leave the tournament early be sure you notify another club member, preferably a club officer, 
so we know you are safe. If you have not paid for the tournament and must leave early please provide the 

tournament fees to a club member for them to pay before you leave the lake* 




